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Sick and tired of the firearm witch hunt. We already have enough laws in place and if 

they had actually been followed almost all of these shootings would have been 

prevented. This isn't about protection of the people it's just another attempt to disarm 

them. The sponsors of this bill are literally want to be dictators. Vote no! 


